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December 12, 2023 

 

 

Due to an as yet unknown issue with the main transmission system we are unable to reach 

authorized power for WKSF(FM).  We are requesting Special Temporary Authority 

(“STA”) for operating the facility with less than nominal Effective Radiated Power 

(“ERP”).  

We are currently operating at 15.9 kW ERP with the intent to remain near that level, 

however further degradation in the system and eventually needed repair work will likely 

require further reductions.  

Due to the winter conditions at the transmitter site we may not be able to access the site until 

springtime. We request STA for 180 days.  

It is in the interests of the public that the station be allowed to operate at reduced power as 

repairs are carried out.  

 

Please direct any inquiries regarding this matter to the undersigned.     

          

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

            

   

 

Troy Langham 

VP, Technical Regulatory Affairs 

iHeartMedia 

 


